Welcom 2025 Country Villa Newsletter

"August is the golden hour of the yearwarm, peaceful, and full of quiet joy "

Dear Residents , Families & Friends,

As August unfolds, we find ourselves in one of the most peaceful times of the year. The days are long and golden, the flowers are in full bloom, and there's a special calmness in the air that reminds us to slow down and savor life's simple pleasures.

Here at Country Villa, we've been enjoying the rhythm of summer-morning walks, afternoon chats in the shade, and sweet treats shared with friends. It's in these small, everyday moments that we find the most joy.

August is a time for reflection and togetherness. We're looking forward to creating more special memories with each of you in the coming weeks-weather that's singing along to favorite tunes, laughing over a game, or just sitting quietly side by side.

Thank you for being part of our community.

Your presence, your stories, and your smiles brighten our halls every single day.

August Highlights

AUGUST 5 -KITCHEN FUN
AUGUST 7-GOODWILL & ICE CREAM
AUGUST 15 -SUNDAE SOCIAL
AUGUST 14 -CAMPFIRE-SMORES & DRINKS
AUGUST 21- LUNCH & SHOPPING
AUGUST 28-TRISHAW BIKES
AUGUST 28 FAMILY NIGHT/ENTERTAINMENT
BY ELVIS JOHN
AUGUST 29-MONTHLY BIRTHDAY PARTY
CELEBRATING ALL AUGUST BIRTHDAYS

From the nurses desk

A friendly reminder from your country villa nurses, please make sure when you have an appointment that you have a copy of your after-visit summary from the provider for your chart at country villa. Also, please check the mail boxes for your family member located in the activity room mail boxes.

August Birthdays WE'RE CELEBRATING:

Colleen 8/9
Carot 8/11
Greg 8/22
Barb 8/29
Donna 8/31
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL

FRIENDLY REMINDER TO FAMILIES:

PLEASE CHECK YOUR LOVED ONES
BATH AND BODY CARE ITEMS.IF
SUPPLIES ARE RUNNING LOW, WE'D
APPRECIATE RESTOCKS OF ITEMS
SUCH AS SHAMPOO,SOAP,LOTION
AND DEODORANT. THANK YOU FOR
HELPING US KEEP YOUR
ONES FEELING FRESH
PAMPERED!

Cooks Corner

A friendly reminder: Just as the seasons change the calendar menus are also always changing. If there's anything you don't care for on the menu ask for the alternative menu to choose from, just let kitchen know prior to meals. Resident council is a good meeting to attend on August 27 to voice your concerns and or menu likes or dislikes. Occasionally, when visiting our home you may find that your visit runs right into our scheduled meal times. We don't want your visit to stop because of that! If you would like to have a meal with your loved one please stop by the administrators office and purchase a meal ticket. Each ticket cost is \$5 no matter what is being served. Present that ticket to our kitchen staff ahead of mealtime and you are all set. Now your visit can include

Now your visit can include dining with us as well. Meal tickets can be purchased days ahead if you choose to, however we ask that you inform our kitchen staff daily that you will be dining with us. We like to be prepared for you.

Residents mailbox's are also located in the activity room so please check them out at your next visit.

Resident of the Month Carol Erdman



Carol was born on August 11, 1935 to Margaret and Herman Schmeling. She grew up in Black Creek, Wisconsin, and later moved to Appleton. Carol was the second oldest among three other siblings. After high school Caro, attended beauty school in Green Bay and later met her husband. In 1960 Carol and her husband married and started their family. God blessed them with four daughters, and her husband wanted more hoping for a son. Carol stated "Oh you'll get a son, it'll only take 18 years". For many years Carol worked as a beautician at Peggy Wonders in Appleton while her husband was employed at Appleton water Dept. Their family spent 22 years enjoying their cabin up north at Bear Lake where Carol would swim daily!

Carol has always made her family her priority, and has been blessed with many grandchildren. Carol enjoys swimming, movies, reading, playing cards and family times as much as possible. Carol came to Country Villa in September of 2022 and we are thankful for her friendship!